
17/08/2020 

MRS Susan Phillips 
18 Terriigal RD 
Terrey Hills NSW 
suephome@iprimus.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0264 - 57 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

I refer to both DA2020/0263 and DA2020/0264 and submit that these are unsuitable 
applications given the area in which they are proposed, my reasons being:- 1. Children walk 
along Myoora Road to and from school on the only footpath provided, trucks coming in and out 
of this at the proposed times will be causing some danger to them together with the fact that 
buses stop near there and already have a tight squeeze when there's more than one of them. 
Truck drivers don't see children so accidents are going to occur. 2. The proposed hours of 
operation are far too extreme and lengthy which will cause disturbances and noise for 
residents, and if this goes ahead, the hours should be reduced to 7am - 5pm only, 5 days per 
week, not weekends. Noise will be created not only by the constant heavy trucks, but also the 
unloading and loading of items such as metal racking and fabricated steel products. These 
DA's need to be considered collectively as the site will effectively be used as one business. 
The zoning is light industrial and not intended for heavy trucks entering and exiting non stop all 
day and night. Please put a stop to these unsuitable applications. 
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